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** WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please
be extra vigilant when opening attachments or clicking links ** 
Dear Sirs,
 
We would like to re-iterate our strenuous objection to this planning application.  Not only would
it infringe on Green Belt land, which should not be allowed, but it would be the thin end of the
wedge for additional developments along this area, to which almost all residents of Cuffley &
Northaw are strongly opposed.
 
Please ensure that the decision to refuse this application is upheld at the forthcoming (and third)

DMC meeting on 27th July.
 
Best Regards,

9 High Ridge
Cuffley
EN6 4JH
 




